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Mark, 

 

That’s great news – thank you for attempting to make the requested changes.  I agree, the Colorado 

Cattlemen’s Agricultural Land Trust doesn’t need to be listed in the conservation easements section. 

 

For page 10 (formerly page 8 for the first version), I think the sketch you sent is accurate.  Attached is a 

screen capture from the CSLB website – it appears to match your sketch.  Yes, the large lots area shown 

on the map and in your sketch to the west of Schriever AFB and Curtis Road has always been accurately 

depicted (pardon me if I created any confusion there). 

 

If possible, hoping the team can take a look at Page 121 (formerly page 119 for the first version), State 

and Federal Lands map.  Just hoping it lines up with the changes that will be shown on page 10. 

 

I know this has been a really big undertaking, so really appreciate all of your outreach and patience 

throughout the process.  Thank you again for considering our comments. 

 

Darren T. Horstmeier 

Community Planner 

50 CES/CENPL 

DSN 560-3186 

COMM 719-567-3186 

 

From: Mark Gebhart <MarkGebhart@elpasoco.com>  

Sent: Friday, May 21, 2021 1:55 PM 

To: darrenth7@gmail.com; HORSTMEIER, DARREN T GS-12 USSF SPOC 50 CES/CENPL 

<darren.horstmeier@spaceforce.mil> 

Subject: [Non-DoD Source] El Paso County Master Plan Changes 

 

Darren, we are making the changes you desired, except the cattleman reference and the parcel NE of 

Schreiver which would stay at large lot.   Can you confirm that the attached map covers those changes. 

 

Colorado Springs has been asking about these maps as well, and if you confirm will send over to them as 

well. 

 



Schriever AFB

Page 8 – Colorado State Land 
Board Surface Rights Map


